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The PCC reviewed the Parish Safeguarding Statements in February. Copies of the statements can be found on the noticeboard along with safeguarding contact details at parish and diocesan level plus ChildLine and Silver Line details. The church website has recently been updated to meet diocesan recommendations.
In the last year members of the PCC have undergone CRB checks as required by their role as trustees. In May Andy Gait and I attended a course at Emmanuel Didsbury to update our safeguarding training.  
As a general reminder anyone with any concerns about safeguarding should speak to the Rector or Parish Safeguarding Co-ordinator who then will follow the recommended diocesan procedures. In no circumstances should a member of congregation question anyone independently as this can affect further actions.
Lynda Newton   
 Safeguarding Co-ordinator

